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TIME: 7:30 P.M. 

Centerville City Council 
Work Session Meeting 

July 17, 1995 

PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building, Caucus Room 

PRESENT: Mayor Shirley Heintz 
Deputy-Mayor J. v. stone 
councilmembers Brooks Compton 

James Singer 
Sally Beals 
C. Mark Kingseed 

Clerk of council Marilyn McLaughlin 
Assistant Clerk of Council Peggy Whisman 
City Manager Gregory Horn 
Assistant to the City Manager Judith Gilleland 

Mayor Heintz advised that Stanley Swartz was interested in 
being reappointed as a member of the City Planning Commission. 
Council concurred that said reappointment be made. Mr. Stone left 
the meeting at this time due to a potential conflict of interest in 
the next agenda item. Following a brief discussion, Council 
concurred that Scot Stone be reappointed as the Chairman of the 
Planning commission for an additional year. Mr. Stone reentered 
the meeting at this time. Council concurred that Arthur Foland be 
contacted by council Liaison James Singer to discuss his potential 
reappointment as a Planning Commission member. Mr. Foland' s 
reappointment will be revisited during a future Council Work 
Session Meeting. 

Mr. Horn reported that the City's 1995 concrete and asphalt 
street repair program is progressing on schedule. 

Mr. Horn outlined activities at the Yankee Trace Golf Course, 
the Gallery at Yankee Trace and the Clubhouse. 

~~~ 
Marilyn J. McLaughlin 
Clerk of Counci l 


